Observer Corp Report
New Hanover County Board of Education Meeting, Tuesday, May 3, 2016
There were many students and teachers recognized for their achievements at the beginning of the meeting.
The agenda was long.  Here is the link http://www.nhcs.net/board/2016/May/agenda050316_Public.pdf if you wish to read it.  Many items dealt with facility updates and improvements.
Two high school seniors took advantage of the opportunity to address the board.  One advocated for more audio books in school libraries using his personal experience to illustrate the help these afforded him and his difficulty with reading.  The other young man advocated for more music education.  
The most interesting item was a presentation of information on a magnet school grant.  The link in the agenda will take you to the power point presentation.  The discussion was reported in the Star News:  http://www.starnewsonline.com/article/20160503/NEWS/160509873/1038/news69?Title=New-Hanover-County-Board-of-Education-looks-at-magnet-school-changes. 
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